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March Newsletter 
 

Holland Road PTA 
 

 

Welcome to our March newsletter. 

We would like to give a warm welcome to everyone at West Hove Infant 

School who has joined us at the Holland Road Site.   

The last few months have indeed been very quiet.  We thought it would be 

a good idea to periodically give everyone an overview of what the PTA is all 

about and how you can get involved.   

As a PTA we aim to bring together parents, carers, teachers and children to 

raise funds and strengthen the school community.  Money raised is usually 

spent on things that enhance the children’s learning that are not always 

covered by the school budget.  By holding fun events we hope to give the 

children lots of happy memories of their primary school years.   

Our main focus this term is on the outdoor space.  We have liaised closely 

with staff at school regarding plans and we would love your help to make it 

happen!   

Best wishes, 

The PTA Team 

 

How to volunteer: 

We regularly ask for volunteers to help with individual events via 

Facebook and school email.  Our events simply cannot run without 

you.  If you would like to get involved or have any ideas for 

fundraising please get in touch.  Thank you. 

Recent Fundraising: 

Doughnut sale: £182.50 profit.  A big thank you to Tesco on 

Western Road for donating half of the doughnuts sold!  

Cake sale: £145.00 profit. 

Thank you for supporting our events so generously! 

 

Upcoming Events 

June 25 

Summer Fair 

Pre Loved Uniform Sale.  

Date TBC  

Frozen Fridays will be back 

once the warmer weather is 

here. 
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We would like to organise a working party to get the list of jobs below completed.   

 

SATURDAY 23RD APRIL 10am onwards 

 

 To finish painting the climbing wall 

 Drilling and fixing the perspex trees removed from Connaught Road to walls 

 Painting the Early Years area 

 Painting the columns in the Early Years area 

 Strimming the grass and tidying up the paddock area 

 Digging over the vegetable plots in the secret garden /quiet area 

 Installing new raised beds 

 Creating a pathway in the garden area 

   Weeding/refilling and replanting current planters in the playground 

 Weeding and replenishing the small paddock area 

 Clearing rubble in quiet area 

 

 

If you would like to get involved please email us to let us know that you will be coming and what 

you would like to do.  Many thanks.   
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Contact Details: 

EMAIL: 

Hollandroadpta@hotmail.com 

 

 

Search for Holland Road PTA 
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